
Rather, speaking the truth in love, we are to grow up in every way into 
him who is the head, into Christ... Ephesians 4:15 
 
The fiscal year for Mission 1-1-1 comes to a close at the end of this 
week. The results for the 2024-2025 period have been amazing. 
Through congrega�onal giving over the past 12 months, more than 
$24,000 has been collected. This means that the two selected missions 
will each receive over $12,000 to further their Kingdom work for the 

gospel! That is great news for the recipients, and we praise God for the generous giving that we 
have witnessed. 
 
Beginning this Sunday, we have a new opportunity to be challenged with our own poten�al. 
Please consider the following: 
 

• In broad strokes, there are 155 congrega�ons in the English District, with each having an 
average weekly atendance of 60. 

• If we do the math, 155 churches x 60 members x $1 x 52 weeks = $483,600! 
• Just think about what greater impact we can have on missions next year. It is something 

for us all to ponder! 
 
“Therefore, my beloved brothers, be steadfast, immovable, always abounding in the work of the 
Lord, knowing that in the Lord your labor is not in vain.” 1 Corinthians 15:58 


